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PROJECT INfORmATION
The Florida Department of Transportation plans 
to replace the existing bridge on County Road 
(C.R.) 65A (Juniper Creek Road) over Juniper 
Creek.  Improvements include replacing the 
existing bridge on C.R. 65A (Juniper Creek Road) 
over Juniper Creek, new guardrail, new approach 
slabs, minor drainage improvements, sodding, and 
placement of new pavement markings.  C.R. 65A 
will be temporarily closed during construction for 
approximately 180 days and there will be a detour 
available using C.R. 274 (Providence Road) to 
State Road 65 to C.R. 65A. Additional right-of-way 
may be required for construction of the proposed 
bridge. Bids for construction are scheduled to be 
received summer 2019.

Financial Project Identification Number: 435802-1-32-01

The Florida Department of Transportation does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family 
status.  For questions or concerns, contact John Smith, District Three Title VI Coordinator, 1074 Highway 90, Chipley, FL 32428, toll-free at 
1-888-638-0250, extension 1520, or via email john.smith@dot.state.fl.us. 
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TyPICAL SECTION

fOR mORE INfORmATION
Existing bridge

The two-lane typical section bridge has the following 
features:
    • Two eleven foot wide travel lanes in each direction
    • Four foot wide shoulders in each direction




